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Media Release 
 

 

From:  Denise M. Moloney 
  Public Information Officer, 352-797-3609  
 
Re:  Search for Evidence at Lake Jovita 

 
 
Date:  June 19, 2013 
 

 
At approximately 2 p.m. this afternoon, the search for evidence at Lake Jovita concluded. 
 
After an exhaustive search, divers found nothing of evidentiary value. 
 
All law enforcement officers are in the process of clearing the scene. 
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